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December 18, 2017 

 

 

Timothy Cazier 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 

Denver, CO. 80203 

 

Wildlife Fencing Modifications and Wildlife Monitoring Technical Revision (TR) - 91 

Dear Mr. Cazier, 

Colorado Parks and Wildlife is aware that Cripple Creek and Victor (CC&V) Gold Mine has 

constructed a wildlife exclusion fence in the area south of Country Road 82 in  Sections 17 and 

18, Township 15S, Range 69W, 6th Principal Meridian in Teller County. CC&V Gold Mine made 

modifications to the standard Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) wildlife exclusion 

fence design specifications. According to point three in the Technical Revision CPW needs to 

document acceptance of any modifications from the standard CDOT design. CPW staff offers 

the following comments for your consideration.  

Colorado Parks and Wildlife received the attached letter from Taylor Fence Company dated 

November 27, 2017. CPW has reviewed the letter and found the modifications to the standard 

CDOT wildlife exclusion fence made by the fence company to be acceptable. The fence 

maintains the 8 foot height and its design is satisfactory for excluding wildlife.  

On October 25, 2017 CPW conducted a site visit to CC&V Gold Mine. During the site visit CPW 

determined that a wildlife monitoring program around the active mining site would be 

beneficial. CC&V Gold Mine has created a wildlife management plan since that time. CPW has 

reviewed the attached Wildlife Monitoring Plan proposed by CC&V Gold Mine and determined 

it to be adequate. CPW suggests that the data collected from the monitoring program be 

available for review. Once the data is compiled, the placement of wildlife exclusion fences or 

other structures can be determined so they are more effective.  

  



Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the project.  If you have any questions or require 

additional information, please contact District Wildlife Manager Tim Kroening at 719-227-5281 

or via e-mail Tim.Kroening@state.co.us. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Frank McGee 

Area Wildlife Manager 

 

Cc: Tim Kroening DWM 
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